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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2009 2:52 PM
To: Paul McCarter
Subject: RE: Question on Mission Valley Rock

Paul, 
  
Gauging of all wells on a quarterly basis is not a requirement of the County for the site.  However, the water 
level information should be collected if the information is needed as part of the evaluation of the remedial 
system.  Therefore, the decision should be made on your end by whoever will be evaluating the performanace of 
the remedial system and making future recommendations regarding operation of the system. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 

From: Paul McCarter [pmccarter@TAIT.COM] 
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2009 8:59 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Question on Mission Valley Rock 

Hi Jerry, 
  
I had a question on the Mission Valley Rock site in Sunol, and I’ve attached the County’s 7-23-09 letter for reference.  We 
completed the semi-annual monitoring in September 2009, and the report has been uploaded into the County website.  
We will be doing the performance monitoring of specific wells in December.  It didn’t state it in the County’s letter, but are 
you expecting us to gauge all the wells at the site during the December monitoring event? 
  
Thanks,   
  
Paul N. McCarter, PG 
Senior Geologist 
Tait Environmental Services, Inc. 
701 N. Parkcenter Drive 
Santa Ana, CA 92705 
dir:  714-560-8612 
cell:  714-719-6869 
fax:  714-560-8235 
pmccarter@tait.com 
  

 
  
The information contained in this e-mail message is confidential as between the sending party, the sending entity and the intended 
recipient, and intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not an intended recipient or if you have 
received this message in error, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. 
If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify us by return e-mail or telephone, if the sender's phone number is 
listed above, then promptly and permanently delete this message. Thank you for your cooperation and consideration. 
  


